
TEXAS DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE 
NOTICE OF FILING 

 
The Texas Automobile Insurance Plan Association (TAIPA) filed a private passenger and 
commercial automobile insurance rate filing on September 8, 2017, under Insurance Code  
§2151.202. TDI has not scheduled a hearing because the rate filed does not exceed 105 percent 
of the current average rate for each coverage written through the association. See Insurance 
Code §2151.2041. 
 
You may review TAIPA's rate filing by visiting the link at the bottom of this notice, or you may 
review it in the Office of the Chief Clerk at the Texas Department of Insurance during regular 
business hours at 333 Guadalupe St., Austin, Texas. For further information or to request a copy 
of the filing, please contact the Office of the Chief Clerk by phone at 512-676-6585 or by email 
at ChiefClerk@tdi.texas.gov (refer to Petition No. A-0917-09). 
 
If you wish to submit written comments related to the filing, please do so before October 3, 
2017. You must provide two copies of your comments. Send one copy to the Texas Department 
of Insurance, Office of the Chief Clerk, Mail Code 113-2A, P.O. Box 149104, Austin, Texas 78714-
9104; or email it to ChiefClerk@tdi.texas.gov. Send the other copy to J'ne Byckovski, Chief 
Actuary, Texas Department of Insurance, Property and Casualty Actuarial Office, Mail Code 105-
5F, P.O. Box 149104, Austin, Texas 78714-9104; or you may email it to 
PCActuarial@tdi.texas.gov. 
 
 
Issued in Austin, Texas on September 12, 2017 
 
 
 _______________________________ 
 Norma Garcia, General Counsel 
 Texas Department of Insurance 
 
 
Link to TAIPA Rate Filing (September 8, 2017) 
 

http://www.tdi.texas.gov/rules/pc/documents/a091709filing.pdf

